
    
  

Ruth M. Glenn Named NCADV’s Executive Director 
October 8, 2014 

  
After careful consideration and in the best interests of the 
National Coalition Against Domestic Violence (NCADV) 
and our NCADV staff, we as the Board of Directors, are 
pleased to announce that Ruth M. Glenn has agreed to 
remain as the Executive Director of the NCADV. 
  
NCADV's partners, donors and members have consistently 
and continually shown their support of NCADV to continue 

our work toward the inclusion of all voices of survivors and impacted loved 
ones, as well as our work on national policy and other aspects of social 
change to help end intimate partner violence.    
  
We will continue our dedicated work for all survivors of domestic violence and 
continue to be the guiding source for the many programs, advocates, activists 
and others for information, training, support, and accountability to the battered 
women's movement. 
  
We look forward to continuing that work with our supporters, NCADV staff, 
and Ruth. 
  
NCADV Board of Directors Executive Committee: 
Marilyn Horsey, Co-President 
Lois Reckitt, Co-President 
Peggy Payne, Treasurer 
Rose Garrity, Secretary 
Barbara Blunt, Past Officer 
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